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  21st/22nd March    MASS ON WEBCAM 
Saturday 6pm:  Paddy Gargan, First 
Anniversary. Molly Kelly, Anniv 
Sunday: 
11.00a.m.   Ollie Rogers, Months Memory, Seán 
(Smiley) O’Reilly, Anniv. Eamon Ward, Anniv.  
John & Elizabeth Martin, Bridie Bell & dec 
family, Anniv. 

28th/29th March     MASS ON WEBCAM 
Saturday 6pm:  Nan McCabe, First 
Anniversary. 
Sunday: 
11.00am:  Pat Maguire, First 
Anniversary. Patsy Sherlock, Anniv. 
Bridie McCabe, Anniv. 
 

Tuesday 10am:  Rosary and Mass on webcam. 
Wednesday 10am:  Rosary and Mass on webcam. 

Thursday 10am:  Rosary and Mass on webcam. 
Friday 10am:  Rosary Mass on webcam. 
 

www.kingscourtparish.ie  
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042/9667314 Parish House 
083 8287147 (Emergency) 
Fr.Gerry 

The Parish Office 
 
 
 

Eternal rest grant unto 
them O Lord: 
 
 

Reborn through 
Baptism & The Holy 
Spirit:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Covid – 19: 
(Coronavirus) 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank You for your 
continued Financial 
Support: 
 
 
Act of Consecration of 
Ireland: 

Our Parish Office remains OPEN on Monday / Tuesday / Thursday 
and Friday at this time from 10.30a.m. – 12.30p.m. All welcome! 
 
Mary Murphy, Termonfeckin, Jane McGrath, Glenfarne. 
 
Congratulations to Caoimhin John McGowan, Cillian Michael 
McGowan, Sonny James McElroy, Molly Michelle Rogers, Nathan 
Norbert Tomala  on their recent baptisms. Baptisms take place on 
the 2nd and 4th Saturday of the month at 4p.m. in Kingscourt Church. 
The next baptism preparation meeting is on Thursday 2nd April 2020 
at 8p.m. in The Parish Centre, with Team D.    
In the light of clear directives from Bishop Tom, all public Masses in 
every parish of Meath Diocese continue to be suspended. All our 
Masses are broadcast via our webcam. Daily Mass is at 10a.m. and 
the weekend Masses are at 6p.m. on Saturday and 11a.m. on 
Sunday. Funerals are celebrated and limited to close relatives only, 
not exceeding 100 attendees within the Church. The same applies for 
weddings and baptisms. The CHURCHES are OPEN EVERY DAY for 
quiet prayer, to light a candle, make the Stations etc. All welcome! 
THE PARISH IS NOT CLOSED. FR. GERRY CONTINUES TO BE ON DUTY 
EACH DAY. HE IS TOTALLY AND VERY HAPPILY AVAILABLE TO SERVE 
THE NEEDS OF THE PEOPLE IN THIS GREAT PARISH. PLEASE CALL HIM! 
 
 Thanks to all who continue to support the parish financially even at 
this difficult time. Your generous Development Envelope Donations 
can be remitted to The Parish Office or placed in The Collection Boxes 
in Kingscourt Church. We depend totally on your kind support!! 
 
You are cordially invited to join us via Webcam at 12noon to join in a 
nationwide Consecration of Ireland to Our Lady from COVID 19. 
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Community Notices: 

Vocations Information day on April 5th in St.Mary’s Church Navan commencing at 1p.m. Further 
information from frshane@gmail.com    Congrats to Cabra Castle who is among the FAB 50 places 
to stay in Ireland, well merited! ACCORD, Catholic Marriage Care Services is currently recruiting 

volunteers to train as marriage preparation facilitators. Successful applicants will receive the 
highest accredited training. Call 01 5053112 or info@accord.ie  O’Gormans SuperValu welcomes 
its senior customers from 8a.m. – 10a.m. each day. Congratulations to our parishioner Rosena 

Jordan, past President of INTO on her election to the Teaching Council, WELL DONE! 

Web Cam: 
 
 
 
 
Mothers Day 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Pilgrimage 
2020: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TROCAIRE: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charity Forms: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lent in our Parish: 
 
 
 

We have experienced  severe technical problems in recent days. A lot 
of time, work and effort has been put into ameliorating our 
difficulties, so please join us www.kingscourtparish.ie/webcam  .  
 
We send good wishes to all Mums’ this weekend as we mark and 
celebrate Mothers Day.  A limited number of special Mothers Day 
Prayer Cards are available in Kingscourt Church this weekend. 
 

Our Parish Pilgrimage Trip 2020 is to Menton on the Cote d’Azur from 
September 27th – October 4th at the Hotel Le Royal Westminister, a 

former Belle Epoque palace on the seafront promenade. It will allow 
us a day’s retreat in Lerins where St. Patrick studied before returning 

to Ireland, a day trip to Monaco and a day trip to Grasse. 
Our Pilgrimage trip in now SOLD OUT! 

It is with regret owing to current situations that Mary Coogan, a 
guest speaker from TROCAIRE is unavailable to be with us this 
weekend, talking about the 2020 Lenten campaign. TROCAIRE has 
written to again express thanks for the wonderful financial support 
over many years from our parish to the poorest of the poor. 
 
A very sincere word of thanks to all who have completed recent 
charity forms CHY4 which allows the parish receive a further 45% 
donation from Revenue at no additional cost to the donor. If you 
have still to return it to The Parish Office, you are asked to do so as 
soon as possible. Many thanks to one and all for your continued 
generous financial support to the parish, especially at this time. 
 

Lent in our Parish 2020. 

 Rosary and Morning Prayer of the Church before Mass in 

Kingscourt. 

 The Lenten Prayer Garden will focus on our support as a 

people and parish for the Lenten Trocaire campaign. 

 Keep the Friday fast by making a special effort to have 

prayer in our family home, visit the Blessed Sacrament, 

attend Friday Mass, pray the Stations of the Cross, visit 

those who are sick, elderly or lonely. 

 Please support the 2020 TROCAIRE Lenten Campaign. 

Lenten Packs are now available.  

 Lets fast from criticism and negativity! 

 Support the Friday Lenten Lunches in The red Hall from 

12noon - 2p.m. and all are welcome. 
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